


To Whom it may concern

I have had a look at the review and think it is very unfair especially as you are trying to address the driver shortage that we have in Australia.
Should you go 10 minutes over on your log book trying to find some where to park, also remember the lack of rest areas that are available for the number of trucks on the road, you would receive a lesser fine for DUI.
The way the driver hours and the log book rules are set out are very confusing and it is easy to be caught out and fined by these rules. I think that you should implement a standard system that is a cross between the European laws and the Australian rules with a straight 6 day maximum work period with a 9hour uninterrupted break each day.
Just outlining a thought?
In regards to the outrageous fines that have been tabled, I myself would consider closing my company putting 4 drivers out of work should I receive any of these and I think that this would be the general view within the industry causing a lot more problems than we already have.


Regards
A. Selsby
